
 

 

South Central is honored to have Fran Carson of Carter BloodCare serving once again on our Board of 

Directors. Previously serving as Treasurer, she joins our 2022-2023 Board of Directors as SCABB’s 

President-Elect. 

QUESTION: Why did you decide to get more involved with SCABB through service on a committee 

and/or the Board of Directors? 

ANSWER:  I wanted to learn and meet more people.  I started out as a committee member, then 

committee chair, then got involved with the board.  The networking opportunities are endless in this 

organization, and I have made some life-long friends. 

 

QUESTION: What is something you love to do outside of work? 

ANSWER:  I love to be outside and in the water.  Sitting on the beach or out on the boat at the lake, 

those are my happy places. 

 

QUESTION: If you could share just one benefit of SCABB membership with a non-member, what would 

it be? 

ANSWER: The networking opportunities are priceless. You have access to so many industry leaders with 

so much experience and knowledge that you can’t go wrong.  If I need help with something, I can pick up 

the phone and call a number of people across the country that are always willing to help me out.   


